
Uniform for Shishyans

(10)

S U M M E RS U M M E R

l SHIRT- Lemon Yellow with Chinese Collar

l SHORTS- Royal Blue(Pick & Pick Fabric)

l TRACK SUIT- White / Navy Blue T. Shir t & Navy 
Blue  and  White  shor ts

l SOCKS- White with Royal Blue and Yellow  lines

l SHOES- Select, Ar ticle SR-28Blue & White

Boys                Junior/Senior KGBoys                Junior/Senior KG

l SHIRT- Peach

l SHORTS- Dark Navy Blue Shor ts with lining, 
Fabric of  Siyaram Mills/BSL

l TRACK SUIT - White / Navy Blue T. Shir t & Navy 
Blue

l SOCKS- Navy Blue Socks (rib design) with two 
White lines

l SHOES- Black Gola Rex with White Inser t below 
the tongue

l Belt - Belt with School Logo

Boys                Classes I to VBoys                Classes I to V

l FROCK- Royal Blue, 'A' Line, Knee Length Frock 
with pocket on right hand side

l TRACK SUIT- White / Navy Blue T. Shir t & Navy 
Blue  and  White  shor ts

l SOCKS- White with Royal Blue and Yellow lines

l SHOES- Select, Ar ticle SR-28Blue & White

l HAIR BAND- Simple, Black

Girls                Junior/Senior KGGirls                Junior/Senior KG

l SHIRT -  Peach

l SKIRT- Navy Blue with lining, Fabric of  Siyaram 
Mills/ BSL

Black Half  Tights under the Skir t

l TRACK SUIT- White / Navy Blue T. Shir t & Navy 
Blue

l SOCKS- Navy Blue Socks (rib design) with two 
White lines

l SHOES- Black Gola Rex with White Inser t below 
the tongue

l Belt - Belt  with  School  Logo

l HAIR BAND- Simple, Black

Girls                Classes I to VGirls                Classes I to V



Uniform for Shishyans

(11)

W I N T E RW I N T E R

l SHIRT - Lemon Yellow with Chinese Collar 
(full sleeves)

l TROUSERS -  Royal Blue( Pick & Pick Fabric)

l SWEATER- Without sleeves / Full sleeves, Royal 
Blue  with  Yellow  lines

l SCARF/ CAP- Royal Blue, If  needed

l TRACK SUIT - Navy Blue / Red full sleeves track 
suit  with  inner  lining  and  lower on spor ts 
days

Boys                Junior/Senior KGBoys                Junior/Senior KG

l Peach  (full sleeves)

l TROUSERS- Navy Blue with lining, Fabric of  
Siyaram Mills/ BSL

l SWEATER- Without sleeves/ Full sleeves

     Navy Blue with Peach lining on Neck, Sleeves & 
Border

l SCARF/ CAP- Navy Blue

l TRACK SUIT - Navy Blue / Red full sleeves track 
suit  with  inner  lining  and  lower on spor ts 
days.

Boys                Classes I to VBoys                Classes I to V

l FROCK - Royal Blue 'A' Line, Knee length frock 
with pocket on right hand side

l SWEATER-Royal Blue with Yellow lines

l FULL TIGHTS- Royal Blue

l SCARF / CAP- Royal Blue

l TRACK SUIT- Navy Blue / Red full sleeves track 
suit  with  inner  lining  and  lower on  spor ts 
days

Girls                Junior/Senior KGGirls                Junior/Senior KG

l SHIRT- Peach (full sleeves)

l SWEATER- Without sleeves/ full sleeves

Navy Blue with Peach lining on Neck, Sleeves 
and Border

l FULL TIGHTS- Black

l SCARF/ CAP- Navy Blue

l TRACK SUIT- Navy Blue / Red full sleeves track 
suit  with  inner  lining  and  lower on  spor ts 
days

Girls                Classes I to VGirls                Classes I to V
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